A Note from Elizabeth E. Bader, Esg.

Dear Friends and Colleagues:

My article, The Psychology of Mediation: Issues of Salf and Identity and the IDR
Cycle, 10 Pepp. Disp. Resol. L. J. 183 (2010) isnow availablein fina form. It
will appear in the next issue of the Pepperdine Dispute Resolution Law Journal.

If you would like areview copy of the final article, please send an email to
elizabeth@eli zabethbader.com with the words “article request” in the subject line.
Your email will be an acknowledgement that you will honor all copyright
restrictions.

The article was written to stimulate dialogue. Accordingly, your comments on the
article, should you wish to volunteer them, will be gratefully appreciated.

Should you wish to proffer your feedback in person, please consider attending one
of my events. For information on upcoming events, please go to
www.elizabethbader.com/events.html

With very best regards,
Elizabeth Bader

Elizabeth E. Bader, Esq.

Bader Conflict Resolution Services
580 Cdlifornia Street, Suite 500
San Francisco, Ca 94104

Telephone: 415-391-7272
Facsimile: 415-391-0979
http://elizabethbader.com
elizabeth@eli zabethbader.com




